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Wages of Sin
CreateSpace
"Jo Beverley
strains the
boundaries of
political
correctness . . .

There is no
denying Ms.
Beverley is a
master storyteller
and perhaps
because of this
political
incorrectness she
delivers a
powerfully fresh
stage for her
story." ~Tara A.
Green Ruined
through her vile

brother's schemes,
Eleanor
Chivenham is
offered rescue by
marriage to a rake
with an infamous
French mistress.
Eleanor accepts,
determined to
treat the arranged
marriage with cool
dignity. Then she
meets Nicholas
Delaney. Not only
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does he stir her
senses, but the
trouble and pain
beneath his
smooth exterior
reaches her heart.
Nicholas is indeed
troubled. While
serving his country
by seducing
secrets out of a
French spy, he is
persuaded to
marry Eleanor to
protect his family's
honor. But such
chivalry runs
counter to his
carefully wrought
rogue image, and
extends the life-
threatening plots
shadowing him to
Eleanor. To assist,
Nicholas re-
assembles the
Company of
Rogues, a
schoolboy group
he started years

before. But not
even they can
dampen Eleanor's
fighting wit that is
quickly unmasking
their enemy and
testing Nicholas'
formidable will.
From The
Publisher: Author
Jo Beverley is
known for her
consumate
attention to
historical detail
that wisks the
reader back in
time to a near first-
hand experience.
Fans of Regency
romance and
historical British
fiction set in the
19th century, as
well as readers of
Jess Michaels,
Mary Balogh,
Christi Caldwell,
Stephanie
Laurens, Madeline

Hunter and Mary
Jo Putney will
want to read every
book by Jo
Beverley. Best
Regency Novel,
Romantic Times
Bookrak Bestseller
RITA, finalist "A
splendid love
story... a veritable
feast of delight.
Bravo!" ~Romantic
Times
Single White
Vampire
Kensington
Publishing Corp.
Once Bitten . . .
One minute Leigh
is walking home in
the early hours of
the morning, and
the next a vampire
is sinking his teeth
into her neck.
Turns out it was a
rogue vampire
marked for
termination, but it
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does Leigh little good
because the
damage's already
been done. She's
become one of
them. Lucian
Argeneau, hunter of
rogue vampires, has
been alive for over
two thousand years,
and there's very
little to excite him
anymore. Food has
become tasteless, sex
is ordinary. Then
Leigh drops into his
life. Suddenly he
finds himself craving
coffee . . . and
imagining the sassy
brunette atop the
black satin sheets on
his nice big bed. It's
Lucian's job now to
enlighten Leigh on
the inner workings
of being immortal . .
. and tutoring her is
igniting a fire in him
that hasn't burned

in centuries. But
until they stop a
renegade
bloodsucker from
destroying the
human race, passion
will have to wait!
Blindsight Harper
Collins
She wants security.
He wants freedom.
Together their love
could destroy the
world. Ten years
after the outbreak of
the V2000 virus
turns the majority of
humans into a
mutated Vampire
sub-species, the last
remaining true
humans are the
world's hottest
commodity. In this
new world, it's The
Society that rules.
Being the only
female Vampire
Lord in America
isn't easy. Being

thrust into the role of
CEO is even harder.
Danika Chekov
refuses to let her
father's legacy die.
She's resolved to
keep everything
under her tight
control. But after
she's almost killed,
she's forced to
purchase a human
guardian. Mason is
human, or so the
Vampires think. He's
determined to
protect his secret, but
Lord Danika buys
him before he can
make his escape.
Their passion for
each other threatens
everything they want
most. And when
Mason's true nature
is exposed, the results
could be devastating.
90,150 Words
Supreme
Magus Zebra
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Books
The second
novel in the
bestselling
Argeneau
vampire
series.
Hunt the
Darkness
ePublishing
Works!
This magnificent
novel by one of
America’s finest
writers is the
epic of one man’s
remarkable
journey, set in ni
neteenth-century
America against
the background of
a vanishing
people and a rich
way of life. At
the age of twelve,
under the Wind
moon, Will is
given a horse, a
key, and a map,
and sent alone
into the Indian

Nation to run a
trading post as a
bound boy. It is
during this time
that he grows into
a man, learning,
as he does, of the
raw power it
takes to create a
life, to find a
home. In a card
game with a white
Indian named
Featherstone, Will
wins—for a brief
moment—a
mysterious girl
named Claire, and
his passion and
desire for her
spans this novel.
As Will’s destiny
intertwines with
the fate of the
Cherokee
Indians—including
a Cherokee Chief
named Bear—he
learns how to
fight and survive
in the face of both
nature and men,
and eventually,

under the Corn
Tassel Moon, Will
begins the fight
against
Washington City
to preserve the
Cherokee’s
homeland and
culture. And he
will come to know
the truth behind
his belief that
“only desire
trumps time.”
Brilliantly
imagined, written
with great power
and beauty by a
master of
American fiction,
Thirteen Moons is
a stunning novel
about a man’s
passion for a
woman, and how
loss, longing and
love can shape a
man’s destiny
over the many
moons of a life.

My Lord
Immortality
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Zebra Books
A troubled
gargoyle plays
matchmaker in
this paranormal
romance short
story by the
author of Fear
the Darkness.
Gargoyles do
not admire
difference—and
Levet is
undeniably
different. Of
miniscule
stature, rather
beastly looks,
and with fragile,
delicate wings,
even his family
has shunned
him, banished
him from his
beloved Paris.
That he is the
only gargoyle
ever to help
defeat the Dark
Lord and his

hordes of
minions makes
no impression.
But now Levet
has come home,
determined to be
restored to the
official Gargoyle
Guild. To do so,
he must confront
the most feared
gargoyle in all of
Europe. The one
who tried to kill
him as a child:
his own mother .
. . With few
allies, Levet's
survival may
depend on the
aid of two
strangers: Valla,
a beautiful but
damaged nymph,
and Elijah, the
fiercely
possessive, love-
struck vampire
clan chief to
whom she can't

quite
surrender—unles
s Levet has
something to do
with it . . .
Praise for New
York Times–best
selling Author
Alexandra Ivy
“Ivy always
packs her books
with buckets of
action, emotion
and sexy sizzle.
Another
winner!” —RT
Book Reviews
on Devoured by
Darkness "The
romantic
dynamic is
smoldering and
the seduction
focuses on
compelling trust,
increasing the
appeal.”
—Publishers
Weekly on My
Lord Vampire
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Conquer the
Darkness Lyrical
Press
Regency
London--a
dizzying whirl of
balls and young
ladies pursued
by charming
men. But the
Woodmore
sisters are
hunted by a
more sinister
breed: Lucifer's
own. First in the
vampire trilogy
The Regency
Draculia.
The Rakehell of
Roth Tor Books
Hugo and
Shirley Jackson
award-winning
Peter Watts
stands on the
cutting edge of
hard SF with his
acclaimed novel,
Blindsight Two

months since the
stars fell... Two
months of
silence, while a
world held its
breath. Now
some half-
derelict space
probe, sparking
fitfully past
Neptune's orbit,
hears a whisper
from the edge of
the solar
system: a faint
signal sweeping
the cosmos like
a lighthouse
beam.
Whatever's out
there isn't
talking to us. It's
talking to some
distant star,
perhaps. Or
perhaps to
something
closer,
something en
route. So who do

you send to
force
introductions
with unknown
and unknowable
alien intellect
that doesn't wish
to be met? You
send a linguist
with multiple
personalities,
her brain
surgically
partitioned into
separate,
sentient
processing
cores. You send
a biologist so
radically
interfaced with
machinery that
he sees x-rays
and tastes
ultrasound. You
send a pacifist
warrior in the
faint hope she
won't be needed.
You send a
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monster to
command them
all, an extinct
hominid predator
once called
vampire,
recalled from
the grave with
the voodoo of
recombinant
genetics and the
blood of
sociopaths. And
you send a
synthesist—an
informational
topologist with
half his mind
gone—as an
interface
between here
and there. Pray
they can be
trusted with the
fate of a world.
They may be
more alien than
the thing they've
been sent to
find. At the

Publisher's
request, this
title is being
sold without
Digital Rights
Management
Software (DRM)
applied.

Rogue Rider
Macmillan
Ever had ex-
housemates
you can't get
rid of?When
Killian and the
rest of the
Drake
vampires
kicked me out
of their
mansion
without any
explanation, I
felt beyond
betrayed?I was
livid!But I
refused to
waste my

energy thinking
about them.
Thanks to all
the free
training I got
while living
with vampires,
I had the skills
I needed to
finally free my
family. I even
got my house
back! Best yet,
I can pass on
the magic
techniques and
fighting skills
I've learned to
all the wizards
in our group.As
long as I ignore
the rotating
vampires
standing watch
on the corner
across the
street, life is
normal
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again?until the
fae risk injuring
hundreds of
supernaturals
just to stage a
surprise attack
on
Killian.There's
no way I'm
going to let the
fae get away
with this. I may
be furious with
Killian, but I
hate bullies
even more.But,
big surprise,
my good deed
won't go
unpunished. I
knew I'd face a
fallout for
saving the most
feared and
lethal vampire
in the Midwest-
I just never
imaged the

lengths Killian
would go
through to
protect me and
win me back?
My Lord Vampire
Kensington
Publishing Corp.
They killed my
sister and
infected me. Now
I have to pick up
the pieces before
I die. I've spent
the last five
months trying to
find the bastard
who did this. Yet,
even with the
help of a hot
amnesiac vampire
named Jude, I've
had zero luck.
Until now. And it
could change
everything. Even
though I grew up
in a family that
hunted the
supernatural,
there were still
things I didn't

believe in. Now I
have to hurry for
the slim chance
that I could save
us all. Because
when you fight
against immortal
vampires, you're
the one who's
running out of
time.

Rogue Blood
Kensington
Publishing Corp.
A few hours
ago, Sherry
Carne would
have sworn that
vampires didn’t
exist. That’s
before rogue
immortals
rampage
through her
store, leaving
bloody chaos
(literally) in
their wake. The
kicker comes
when Sherry
learns that one
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of the vamps on
the bad guys’
trail may be her
life mate. Her
head says it’s
impossible. The
rest of her takes
one look at
Basileios
Argeneau and
has much more
interesting
ideas. Whatever
Basil expected
in a life mate,
funny,
outspoken
Sherry isn’t it.
But mind-
blowing
chemistry and
instinct don’t lie.
They tell him
something else,
too—that
Sherry’s
connection to
the immortal
world goes
deeper than she

knows. And that
she’s in the kind
of danger only
Basil can save
her from—if
she’ll just trust
him, now and
forever . . .

Bound By
Darkness
Entangled:
Amara
As owner of
the most
scandalous
club in London,
the last thing
the notorious
Marquess of
Roth wants is a
wife. Keeping
up his false
reputation as a
rake brings in
the clients with
the deepest
pockets—money
he needs to

fund a noble
cause. Even
though
everything
inside tells him
not to leave his
beautiful,
innocent wife
behind at his
country
estate...he
must. But three
years later,
tired of her
scoundrel of a
husband
headlining the
gossip rags,
Lady Isobel
Vance decides
enough is
enough. She is
no longer a
fragile kitten,
but as the
anonymous
author of a
women’s
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sexual advice
column, she’s
now a roaring
tigress...and
she can use her
claws. Isobel
decides to go
to him in
London,
channeling her
powers of
seduction to
make him beg
to take her
back. But she
didn’t expect
her marauding
marquess to be
equally hard to
resist. Now the
game is on to
see who will
give in to the
other first, with
both sides
determined like
hell to win.
Each book in

the Regency
Rogues series
is
STANDALONE
: * The Beast
of Beswick *
The Rakehell of
Roth
My Lord
Eternity
Forever
A vampire must
protect a widow
in possession of
a powerful
amulet in this
Regency
romance trilogy
opener by the
author of the
Guardians of
Eternity series.
Centuries have
passed since
Gideon Ravel
dwelled among
humans. Now he
must infiltrate
London high

society to earn
the trust of one
woman. Simone,
Lady Gilbert,
possesses an
amulet of
unimaginable
power—and no
concept of the
threat that
surrounds her.
The ton's gossip
prepared him for
her beauty and
wit. But he is
blindsided by
her barely
disguised
sensuality and
his growing need
to possess her .
. . None of the
idle aristocrats
who vie for
Simone's
attentions know
about her past.
To them, she is
the
sophisticated,
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worldly widow
known as the
“Wicked
Temptress.”
The truth would
ruin her, and she
has never been
tempted to
reveal it until
now. Yet
beneath Gideon's
bold, black-eyed
stare is a hunger
that demands
satisfaction and
complete
surrender . . .
and a secret far
more dangerous
than her own . . .
Praise for New
York Times–best
selling Author
Alexandra Ivy
“Beyond the
Darkness kept
me riveted! The
Guardians of
Eternity series
is highly

addictive.”
—Larissa Ione,
New York Times
bestselling
author “Ivy
always packs
her books with
buckets of
action, emotion
and sexy sizzle.
Another
winner!” —RT
Book Reviews
on Devoured by
Darkness
Previously
published as
written by
Deborah Raleigh
What If Penguin
A new novel by
the USA Today
and Wall Street
Journal
bestselling author
of The Breathing
Series . . . What
if you had a
second chance to
meet someone
for the first time?

Cal Logan is
shocked to see
Nicole Bentley
sitting across
from him at a
coffee shop
thousands of
miles from their
hometown. After
all, no one has
seen or heard
from her since
they graduated
over a year ago.
Except this girl
isn't Nicole. She
looks exactly like
Cal's shy
childhood crush,
but her name is
Nyelle Preston
and she has no
idea who he is.
This girl is
impulsive and
daring, her
passion for life
infectious. The
complete opposite
of Nicole. Cal
finds himself
utterly fascinated-
and falling hard.
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But Nyelle is also
extremely
secretive. And the
closer he comes
to finding out
what she's hiding,
the less he wants
to know. When
the secrets from
the past and
present collide,
one thing
becomes clear:
Nothing is what it
seems. NEW
BONUS epilogue,
author interview,
book club guide
and more.

Pathfinder Book
of the Dead
Entangled:
Amara
When an old
gypsy gives
Sally Jenkins a
mysterious
amulet, Sally
soon finds
herself the toast
of the "ton, " the

object of two
men's dogged
courtship--and
tempted by a
dangerous
seduction.
Original.

My Lord
Vampire
Harper Collins
Derek McCoy
was a man who
spent his
entire life
facing
adversity and
injustice. After
being forced to
settle with
surviving
rather than
living, he had
finally found
his place in the
world, until
everything was
taken from him
one last time.

After losing his
life to avenge
his murdered
brother, he
reincarnates
until he finds a
world worth
living in, a
world filled
with magic and
monsters.
Follow him
along his
journey, from
grieving
brother to alien
soldier. From
infant to
Supreme
Magus. --------
-----------------
-----------------
- Tags:
Transmigration
, Male MC,
Western
Fantasy
Schedule: 12
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chapters/week
(unless I'm ill
or stuff
happens)
Chapter
Lenght: 1200 -
1400 words
Warning: The
MC is not a
hero nor an anti-
hero. He is a
broken, cynic
and
misanthropic
person looking
only for his
own gain. If
you are looking
for a forgiving,
nice, MC that
goes around
saving people
in distress, this
is not your cup
of tea. Same if
you want an
unchanging MC
with no

character
development.
The Immortal
Who Loved Me
Harlequin
Dulcinea "Cin"
Craven, having
inherited
magical
powers and
become the
target of a
vampire and a
demon who
want them for
themselves,
teams up with
the warriors of
the Righteous,
meeting and
falling in love
with Michael
who gives her
the option to
remain human
or become
immortal like
him.

Secret Vampire
Random House
My name is Ivy
Moore. This
morning I
woke up a
21-year-old
overworked
waitress,
sister, and not
much else.6
years ago I
watched my
mother walk
away while I
was trapped in
the mangled
car that held
my crippled
twin sister and
the body of my
dead father.
My hatred for
her ran deep
into my bones.
It wasn't until I
was attacked
by monsters
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that were
attracted to my
blood that I
began to
understand.Wit
h the help of
the local
arrogant
vampire lord, I
learned all
about my
heritage, about
vampires and
revenants,
about what it
was like to live
again. About
learning to
love.While
Crispin spent
his nights
training me to
be a deadly
killer, someone
else was
creating an
army.I was a
Hunter.And

someone
wanted me for
my
blood.Important
Note: This is
the first book
in a series,
please be
aware that it
ends in an HFN
but the second
book picks
right up where
the first left
off.Warning:
This book has
blood and gore
that may offend
or disturb
sensitive
readers. Due to
sexual content,
this book is not
intended for
anyone below
18
Damned If I Do
MIRA

"The Guardian. An
immortal with
incredible
strength, created
centuries ago to
protect the purity
of the vampire
bloodline and fight
those who would
abuse its power.
As one of the
seven Blood
Knights, Mason
LanVal spent
lifetimes honoring
his vows without
wavering. That all
changed the night
he found Faith.
Faith James will
do anything to
save her missing
sister. Even if it
means risking her
own life. She
sought Mason for
help. Instead she
found more
questions, and the
key to unlocking
her own latent
Lycanism. She is
a woman and a
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true-born Lycan,
so her pull on
Mason is twice
damned. Yet he
can't tear himself
away. With just
one kiss, the
blood gift Mason
gives Faith sets in
motion an all-
consuming desire
that is forbidden
to indulge, but
impossible to
ignore."--P. [4] of
cover.

An Arranged
Marriage (The
Company of
Rogues Series,
Book 1) Lyrical
Press
The prophecies
were there but
no one listened.
Until now. They
are the Lords of
Deliverance and
they have the
power to ward
off Doomsday . .

. or let it ride.
Jillian Cardiff
came to this
remote mountain
town to forget
the demon
attack that
almost killed
her. Instead, she
rescues - and
falls for - a
gorgeous
stranger who
has no memory
of anything
other than his
name.
Handsome,
charming and
protective,
Reseph seems
like the kind of
man that Jillian
can trust. But
with hints of a
troubling history
of his own, he's
also the kind of
man that can be
very dangerous .

. . Reseph may
not know his
background, or
why he
mysteriously
appeared in
Jillian's life, but
he knows he
wants to stay.
Yet when
Jillian's
neighbours are
killed and demon
hunters arrive
on the scene,
Reseph fears
that he's putting
Jillian in danger.
And once it's
revealed that
Reseph is also
Pestilence, the
Horseman
responsible for
ravaging the
world with death
and destruction,
he and Jillian
must face the
greatest
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challenge of all:
can they forget
the horrors of a
chilling past to
save the future
they both
desire?
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